
Gardening and Wildlife at 

Northfield 

                 Spring Term I 

 

Tues 11th January 
Tues 18th January 
Tues 25th January 
Tues 1st February 
Tues 8th February 
Tues 15th February 

Dragonflies 
Grasshoppers 
Caterpillars 
Caterpillars  
Butterflies 
Ladybirds 

 

We will be restarting our Gardening and Wildlife Sessions on Tuesday afternoons this term.  

We intend to run these sessions whatever the weather so we ask that on the day of your 

child’s session they come to school dressed in outdoor clothes that are appropriate for that 

day’s weather – sunhats and sun cream applied or clothes that are warm and that you don’t 

mind getting muddy! If needed, outdoor shoes or wellies can be brought in a named bag.  

We will send out a confirmation text the day before your child’s session. 

Please note that Bumblebees will have two sessions next half term due to their Wolds Gym 

visits this half term. 

 

 

 

  


